
                                 
 

           

Christmas Panto 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

As the children have worked so hard during the past two terms we have decided to take them all to the 

Hazlitt Theatre in Maidstone on Friday 2nd December to watch the performance of ‘Sleeping Beauty’. 

We will be leaving school at 9.45am and returning at approximately 2.00pm. 

 

All children will need a packed lunch on this day which can be brought from home or they will be 

able to order sandwiches from school. (They will be able to take snacks/sweets with them and eat their 

sandwiches on their return to school) 

 

The cost of this trip is heavily subsidised by FOBS of which we are very grateful, therefore we are asking 

for £7.50 for each child.  It includes travel to and from Maidstone by Farleigh Coach Company and 

entrance to the theatre. 

 

I am sure the children will find ‘Sleeping Beauty’ a most enjoyable experience. 

 

Please return the slip by Friday 25th November 2022. 

 

Best Wishes 

Michelle Cox 

Mrs M Cox, 

 Head Teacher 

 

To Bredhurst CEP School – Christmas treat ‘Sleeping Beauty’ Friday 2nd December 

 

Name……………………………………………………………………Class………….……….. 

 

Name……………………………………………………………………Class………….…….….  

 

Name……………………………………………………………………Class………….…….…. 

 

Please delete a necessary 

o I would like my child(ren) to attend the ‘Panto’ trip and enclose £7.50 per child.(CASH) (BACS) 

o I would not like my child(ren) to attend the ‘Panto’ trip 

 

I agree that should the necessity arise, the person in charge of the party may give consent on my behalf 

for an anaesthetic to be administered or for any other urgent medical treatment to be given 

 

Signed………………………………………  Emergency Phone No……………………………………… 


